
 
COMMENT FORM  

 
Pre-Application Community Consultation Event – May 18, 2023  

 

Pier 8 - Greenway Rezoning 

 
An Application for a Zoning By-law Amendment is proposed that would permit the below 
grade portion of the “Greenway” to be used for underground parking and below grade 
connectivity of the adjoining development blocks (refer to attached Location Map).  The 
surface portion of the Greenway will be retained as an east-west pedestrian corridor within 
the Pier 8 development blocks.  A Complete Application will shortly be submitted to the City 
of Hamilton Planning Division by the Municipal Land Development Office. Comments 
received by the public will be considered in the preparation of the supporting materials and 
for the information of municipal Planning staff who will be processing the Zone Change.  
 

Name: 

Mailing Address: 

Email Address (optional): 

Comments: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete this form at the Open House and leave with one of the project team members.  

Completed forms can also be mailed or emailed to our attention c/o:  

 

James Webb, MCIP, RPP  Andrea Smith, MCIP, RPP, PMP   

WEBB Planning Consultants  Municipal Land Development Office  

244 James St. South, Hamilton L8P 3B3 City of Hamilton  

jwebb@webbplanning.ca  71 Main St. West, Hamilton L8P 4Y5  

 andrea.smith@hamilton.ca 
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